
January 2020

Have you heard the ‘Good News’ about the new beginnings at our Vida 
Center in Mezcales? Well, we’ve only just begun right before closing out 
2019. We are now conducting Sunday night services in our little garden 
amphitheatre. Establishing this church plant in Mezcales is a joint effort of 
three of our Vida Churches and Ministries. Pastor Juan Barrera and members 
of our mother Vida Church in Pitillal are providing the worship team and 
various assistant pastors for ministering in the teaching of God’s word. 
Thelma, the director of our Mezcales Community Center is ministering to the 
children during the Sunday service. Our Vida Center in Cardboard Landia 
serves the new church plant by facilitating the Friday night home Bible study 
for people in the Mezcales community. It is wonderful to see our Vida Centers 
working together in church planting.

One Sunday evening in December after I preached a Christmas themed 
message, Nancy and her sister came up to me and began to share a 
fascinating testimony. They told me how they walked past our Center for 
years on their way to teach catechism at the Catholic Mission. They taught 
many of the children who attended our program in our community. The 
lessons were given at the tiny pavilion a stone’s throw from our Center.

These two sisters were swept up in the Catholic Charismatic Renewal 
Movement in their home town in another city and state in Mexico. Their 
passionate Holy Spirit/Christ-centered faith was not appreciated by the 
Mezcales’ Parish Priest and eventually they wore out their welcome. They 
were thrilled that we began having Sunday services in our Mezcales Center 
and they want to bring members of a Bible Study that meets in their home to 
come join our new church mission. Please pray for the expansion of Christ’s 
Kingdom through our ‘New Beginnings’ in the New Year 2020.

Together we are impacting the nations and changing children’s lives!
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All contributions are tax deductible.
Donations for specific projects shall be applied to those  

projects. If the need has been met for a designated  
project, the funds will be used where needed most.

Make checks payable to L.S.M.I.
(Lee Short Ministries International)

New Year 2020
New Beginnings
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Amazon will donate 0.5% of the price of your eligible  
AmazonSmile purchases to  

Lee Short Ministries International Inc.  
whenever you shop on AmazonSmile.

GIVE ONLINE:
www.lsmi.org/donate

SAY A PRAYER:

1. �Prayers for the preservation of our Haitian believers as their 
country is in civil unrest.

2. �Pray for the strengthening of our Vida churches and 
children’s ministries in Haiti, the Dominican Republic and 
Mexico.

3. �Pray for protection, provision, and good health as we 
continue to co-labor with you in Christ in the expansion of 
His Kingdom.

4. �Pray for our ‘2020 VISION’, that we break ground and build 
the Vida Children’s Center and Mission in Pedernales, 
Dominican Republic. We need $10K to lay the foundation 
and get the project started. Total budget will be approx. 
$100K.

http://www.lsmi.org/donate

